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MEMORANDUM 
 

Mitigating Impacts of Residential Disturbances: 

 

There have been a number of disturbances occurring on Rectory lane related to residents hosting 

parties. This has included: 

• Loud noise that is disruptive during daytime hours as well as later in the evening; 

• Cars parked on both sides of the street, limiting access for residents and for emergency 

vehicles;  

• Cars damaging neighbors lawns;  

• Cars speeding up and down the street; 

• Trash being thrown on neighbors lawns and in the street; 

These issues are impacting the residents of Rectory Lane and beyond. The Board of Commissioners 

will hold a Community Conversation on Rectory Lane July 8, 2023 11:30-12:30 to discuss resident 

concerns and possible solutions. The Board will also discuss possible solutions at the Board Work 

Session on July 11, 2023.  
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